
Reception for international organizations aiming at enhancing cooperation 

 

On March 25th, H.E. Mr. Hidenao YANAGI, Ambassador of Japan hosted the reception for 

international organizations and over sixty representatives from international organization, 

Jordan government, JICA and Japanese NGOs participated in the reception. H.E. Dr. Mary 

KAWAR, Minister of Planning and International Cooperation, H.E. Mr. Anders Pedersen, UN 

Resident and Humanitarian Coordinator, and Ambassador Khalid Shawabkeh, Director General 

for the International organization, MOFA as well as Ambassador Hidenao Yanagi made their 

remarks at the beginning of the reception.  

 

In February 2019, Japan decided to extend its new assistance to projects by 9 international 

organizations in Jordan with the purpose of humanitarian assistance and social stability to 

Syrian refugees and host communities, which amounts to approximately 16.5 million US 

dollars form its supplementary budget of FY 2018.  

 

The reception was held aiming at enhancing networks among our partners such as Jordan 

government, international organizations, JICA, and Japanese NGOS, and also increasing in the 

number of Japanese nationals working at the United Nations and other international 

organizations.  

 

 

Remark by Mr. Anders Pedersen 

UN Resident and Humanitarian Coordinator 

 

 

Remarks by H.E. Dr. Mary Kawar 

Minister of Planning and International Cooperation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 


